
KIA ORA
The Pacific Media Centre welcomes all delegates and guests to the Preconference of the

Journalism Education and Research Association of Australia (JERAA), AUT Pacific Media Centre (PMC) 
and Media Educators Pacific (MEP)

All delegates and guests of the Preconference (13 July) and World Journalism Education Congress 
(14-16 July) are invited to attend a cultural communication event and welcome reception.

Oceania Interrupted: Empowering Collective Action – Art and solidarity as interruption
5.30pm, Tuesday 12 July, WG607, Sir Paul Reeves Building, Auckland University of Technology

followed by welcome refreshments in the PMC, WG1028

   RSVP by Friday 8 July to  communicate@aut.ac.nz    

Changing Tides – Free West Papua! © Sangeeta Singh/Oceania Interrupted
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